
Mill Brook Watershed Management Committee

Minutes, 4/10/23 meeting, approved 5/1/23

Present:  Prudy Burt, David Bouck, Kristen Geagan, Julie Pringle, Bill Wilcox

Absent:  Donna Paulnock, Cindy Mitchell, Tim Boland, Angela Luckey

Draft minutes of the 3/13/23 and 3/27/13 meetings were approved unanimously; Prudy 
will send to town clerk for posting.

Prudy received an email from Luanne Johnson, executive director at BiodiversityWorks, 
asking if we would be willing to take one of her summer interns out on our sampling field 
trips.   This intern is currently a senior at MVRHS, interested in fisheries and healthy 
stream ecology, and keen to learn more.   Prudy received a similar email from another 
high school senior expressing the same interest in participating.  Members present are 
in favor of this idea; Prudy will reach out to MV Land Bank, The Nature Conservancy 
and Sheriff’s Meadow Foundation about property owner permission and liability waiver 
signatures.

Bill will be doing another round of stream flow measurements tomorrow.

Next zoom meeting will be on 4/24/23 at 5 p.m.

Submitted by Prudy Burt


